
 

 

 

 

 

 

A friend of Oldfleet has very kindly knitted two 

Pudsey Bear teddies.  

Raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 14th 

November throughout the week.  

The two winning tickets will be picked on Friday 

18th November.  

Raffle tickets cost 20p each. 

Non-uniform Day 
On Friday 18th November you can come to 

school wearing your Pudsey Bear clothing 

or non-uniform for a £1.00 donation. 

All of the money donated will go to the 

BBC Children in Need appeal. 


